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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 10, 2014 

Contact:  

Colene McEntee, Public Affairs Coordinator 

(636) 949-1864, cell (314) 707-4004, cmcentee@sccmo.org     

NOTICE: COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING RELOCATED JAN. 13, EXECUTIVE OFFICE BUILDING  

CLOSED FOR REPAIRS 

ST. CHARLES COUNTY, MO - It is anticipated that due to a water pipe burst, the St. Charles County Executive Office 

Building, located at 100 N. Third Street, St. Charles, MO, will be closed to the public beginning today through the end of 

January for water damage repairs. The County Executive, Counselor, and Council offices and the Office of Public 

Information will continue to operate out of the building. 

Please note: this closure does not affect the St. Charles County Administration Building located at 201 N. Second Street, 

St. Charles, MO, other county government offices, or the 11th Judicial Circuit Court located at 300 N. Second Street, St. 

Charles, MO. 

The County Council meeting scheduled for 7 p.m. on Monday, January 13, 2014, will be relocated to The Community 

Commons at Spencer Road Library, Siteman Cancer Center Event Room #240 (Address: 427 Spencer Road, St. Peters, 

MO). The Community Commons entrance is at the top of the hill facing Boone Hills Dr. 

The location of the County Council meeting on Monday, January 27, 2014, will be announced at a later date. 

The Planning and Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for 7 p.m. on Wednesday, January 15, 2014, will be relocated 

to the St. Charles County Administration Building, Rooms 115/116 (Address: 201 N. Second Street, St. Charles, MO). 

Water damage estimates are not available at this time. There were no injuries. 
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